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April 5, 2021 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:          Parents and Students of Nazareth ISD 

From:      Dr. Kara Sue Garlitz 

Subject:   Remote Learning  

 

On April 13, 2021 Nazareth ISD will implement a change in our Asynchronous Instruction Plan: 

 

Effective April 13--the option of Asynchronous Instruction will be limited to documented cases of 

COVID-19 and for students required to quarantine/isolate due to possible exposure to COVID-19. 

 

Missing school for other illnesses, appointments, and/or other reasons will be counted as absences, as 

in previous years. 

 

 

The only exceptions will be the following: 

 On a case-by-case basis for severe medical issues, surgeries, etc. with principal’s approval 

 On a case-by-case basis for certain special education students and students with Section 504 

accommodations. 

 

 

I will be happy to address any COVID-19 concerns that you may have.  We at Nazareth ISD want to 

do everything possible to provide a safe learning environment for your child. 

 

 


